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Minister of State for fl(ternal Affairs 

Government of India 

September 16, 2010 

I am very pleased to learn that the Sikh Forum 
International is holding its Annual Dinner this year on 9th

November, 2010 and that this would be an occasion to 
honour an illustrious personality with the' Sikh of the Year' 
Award. 

As a recipient of this coveted award in London last 
year, I feel honoured to have received this recognition 
from the Indian and especially the Sikh Community 
settled in Britain. I am also happy that the Sikh Forum 
International under the able guidance of its President 
Sardar Ranjit Singh OBE with the other office bearers and 
volunteers are doing a tremendous service for the Indian 
Community abroad through social services and bringing 
the various communities closer. I wish the Sikh Forum 
International a great success in their noble endeavour. 
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